
2021 Parkland Athletic Club (PAC)  
U15AA Release Process 

 
 
SGMHA Player Releases:  

1. Attend the Spruce Grove Minor Hockey Association (SGMHA) U15 evaluation process which 
starts on Sept 20.  Please refer to the SGMHA U15 Division home page for information 
regarding tiered evaluation, dates and location.  

2. Request a second tryout at the U15AA Level. Contact the U15AA Rep, Pat Doyle 
(psdoyle2@gmail.com) of the Northern Alberta Hockey League (NAHL).  He will determine if 
there are other teams looking for players.   

• Once you have a confirmed a tryout, you will need to complete the Male Elite AA 
Notification of Tryout (NTO) form.  Once completed, this form must be sent to the Spruce 
Grove Minor Hockey Association (SGMHA) office (office@sgmha.ca). (If you are unsure 
of your Respect in Sport (RIS) Certificate #, you can find it by logging into the respect in 
sports parents profile https://hockeyalbertaparent.respectgroupinc.com/koala_final/  )  
The form will be signed and returned along with your release letter from PAC. You will 
need to forward the AA NTO and release letter to your next confirmed tryout location. 

• NTO forms can be found here: https://www.hockeyalberta.ca/members/forms/  
 
 
Non Resident Player Releases:  

1. Released players will receive a release letter, along with the AA NTO that was submitted to the 
office during the tryout registration process.  

• If you do not receive the paperwork within 24 hours, please contact the SGMHA office 
(office@sgmha.ca) so they can be resent.   

• You will then return to your local minor hockey association (LMHA) to proceed with 
U15AA tiered evaluations.  

2. If you are interested in a second tryout at the U15AA Level, please contact the U15AA Rep, 
Pat Doyle (psdoyle2@gmail.com) of the Northern Alberta Hockey League (NAHL).  He will 
determine if there are other teams looking for players.    

• You will need to have the AA NTO and release letter from SGMHA office to forward to 
your next confirmed tryout.  

 
 
Other Notes: 

• Second tryouts at the AA level are not guaranteed.  They are only granted if there is a request 
from another AA association. 

• SGMHA U15 Tiered Evaluations are scheduled to begin Sept 20, 2021.  PAC team rosters 
will be finalized at the completion of the SSAC tournament.  
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